
Club Meeting Minutes 
July 7, 2022 

Zoom and In Person at the FW Botanical Gardens 
 
Treasurer, Walter Fabisiak called the meeting to order at 7:00. There 
were 18 in person attendees, 3 via Zoom, and 4 guests. 
 
All members approved the June meeting minutes that were sent out 
via email. Walter presented the financial report and a motion was 
made to approve them. 

 
Door prizes were drawn. 
 
The club will be hosting a picnic in lieu of a meeting on August 4th. 

Spouses and guests are invited by paying a $10 fee. Paid club members 

are free. We will play BINGO with numismatic prizes. BBQ will be served 

along with all of the sides, drinks and desserts. Doors open at 6:30 and 

the meal will begin at 7:00. We will be practicing social distancing and 

will be serving one table at a time. The club will purchase all of the 

items, no need for attendees to bring anything but a smile and an 

appetite! 

It was announced that John Post is resigning as Vice President of the 

club. Please let anyone on the board know if you are interested in 

serving on the board. Thank you, John, for your great support to the 

club.  

Alex Smith, presented a great educational program on how useful a 3D 

printer can be. A 3D printer can be used to enlarge the face of a coin in 



order for a visually impaired individual to be able to enjoy looking at 

coins, Die Cast Replica printing. He’s also made some neat storage 

containers for coins. We all enjoyed the presentation and 3D Fort Worth 

Coin Club tokens he printed up to share with each of us. Thank you, 

Alex!  

 
 

Show and Tell: Walter brought in some coins with unusual toning on 

them. 

 

 

 Robert mentioned he received a “W” Quarter he received as change. 

Elliot brought in a recent acquisition, a case and books filled with Ike 

dollars.  

 

 

 



Danny brought in some neat coins from Greece and a Parthian piece. 

He also recently bought an Eastern Nigerian money, a steel bar from 

1600-1900 AD!  

 

Jimmy Davis talked about his recent support of the White Settlement 

Police department during a foot pursuit of a stolen vehicle suspect. 

Jimmy saw the pursuit; it was a very hot Texas day. One of the two 
officers was having difficulties keeping up with the chase. Jimmy 

jumped into his car and picked up the officer and drove him around the 

corner where the other officer had apprehended the suspect! Jimmy 

was recognized by the White Settlement City Council.  

 

An auction took place after the business meeting. There were about 20 

auction items. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:55pm. 

 


